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House Rules: A Memoir (P.S.)
by Sontag, Rachel (April 1,
2009) Paperback. Rachel
Sontag. Paperback. 8 offers
from £22.72. House Rules:
the powerful must-read story
of a mother’s unthinkable
choice by the number one
bestselling author of A
Spark of Light. Jodi
Picoult.

House Rules: A Memoir
(P.S.): Amazon.co.uk:
Sontag, Rachel ...
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To view it, click here.
House Rules by Rachel Sontag
is an autobiography of her
life and childhood struggle
with her unique family
situation. Rachel grew up
with a very controlling
father, who created a very
structured lifestyle for
Rachel and her sister,
Jenny.

House Rules by Rachel Sontag
- Goodreads
Buy House Rules: A Memoir by
Sontag, Rachel (ISBN:
9780385664752) from Amazon's
Book Store. Everyday low
prices and free delivery on
eligible orders. House
Rules: A Memoir:
Amazon.co.uk: Sontag,
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Rachel: 9780385664752: Books

House Rules: A Memoir:
Amazon.co.uk: Sontag, Rachel
...
"As Rachel Sontag makes
clear in her searing memoir,
"House Rules," emotional
abuse can be as devastating,
as cruel, as the most severe
physical and sexual
maltreatment....What is
remarkable and inspiring is
that Sontag emerged from the
situation a stronger
person."--San Francisco
Chronicle

House Rules: A Memoir eBook:
Sontag, Rachel: Amazon.co.uk
...
House Rules: A Memoir by
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Rachel Sontag (Paperback /
softback, 2009) The lowest-
priced, brand-new, unused,
unopened, undamaged item in
its original packaging
(where packaging is
applicable).

House Rules: A Memoir by
Rachel Sontag (Paperback ...
by Rachel Sontag. Spend $49
and get FREE shipping on
HC.com. A memoir of a father
obsessed with control and
the daughter who fights his
suffocating grasp, House
Rules explores the
complexities of their
compelling and destructive
relationship as Rachel
fights to escape, and,
later, to make sense of what
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remains of her family. “As
Rachel Sontag makes clear in
her searing memoir, “House
Rules,” emotional abuse can
be as devastating, as cruel,
as the most severe physical
and sexual ...

House Rules - Rachel Sontag
- E-book
by Rachel Sontag ‧ RELEASE
DATE: March 25, 2008. Self-
absorbed debut memoir about
growing up in a
dysfunctional family ruled
by a father adept at
inflicting psychological
pain. Sontag presents this
as a book on family
dynamics, but its scope is
actually much narrower. She
focuses primarily on the
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controlling behavior of her
father, a physician in a VA
hospital who set and
enforced his own
unreasonable rules for what
the author, her mother and
sometimes her younger sister
could and could ...

HOUSE RULES | Kirkus Reviews
House Rules by Rachel Sontag
is a 2008 autobiographical
work, in which the author
writes about growing up in
suburbia with a father who
was a widely respected
doctor, much admired by the
medical students he teaches.
He never physically or
sexually abuses his daughter
but his mental illness, kept
hidden from the world, leads
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him to cause her much
psychological pain.

House Rules Summary |
SuperSummary
Someone mentioned House
Rules, Rachel Sontag’s
memoir about growing up
under a control-freak
father. Someone else
mentioned that the father
struck back at Rachel for
publishing the book. Why
yes… yes, he did. An entire
website filled with family
videos and letters to and
from Rachel, showing how she
changed from a “happy,
loving, affectionate,
caring, appreciative member
of the family” to a raging
demon whose goal was to sow
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conflict and break up her
parents’ marriage.

House Rules: The “He Said”
Part of He Said, She Said
...
“As Rachel Sontag makes
clear in her searing memoir,
“House Rules,” emotional
abuse can be as devastating,
as cruel, as the most severe
physical and sexual
maltreatment….What is
remarkable and inspiring is
that Sontag emerged from the
situation a stronger
person.” (San Francisco
Chronicle)

House Rules: A Memoir
(P.S.): Sontag, Rachel ...
A memoir of a father
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obsessed with control and
the daughter who fights his
suffocating grasp, House
Rules explores the
complexities of their
compelling and destructive
relationship, and his
equally manipulative
relationships with his wife
and other daughter. As
Rachel's mother cedes all
her power to her husband,
and her sister fades into
the background of their
family life, Rachel fights
to escape, and, later, to
make sense of what remains
of her family.

House Rules: A Memoir:
Sontag, Rachel:
9780061341229 ...
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As Rachel Sontag makes clear
in her searing memoir,
"House Rules," emotional
abuse can be as devastating,
as cruel, as the most severe
physical and sexual
maltreatment. Sontag's
physician father,...

Review: Daddy's a doctor -
and a control freak
Quotes by Rachel Sontag. “A
void in my chest was
beginning to fill with
anger. Quiet, defeated anger
that guaranteed me the right
to my hurt, that believed no
one could possibly
understand that hurt.”. ―
Rachel Sontag, House Rules.
tags: anger , hurt , pain ,
sad , sadness , void.
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Rachel Sontag (Author of
House Rules) - Goodreads
HOUSE RULES, Rachel Sontag
explores these important and
tough questions as she
recounts the abuse she
suffered growing up with an
emotionally cruel father and
a co-dependent mother. At
first Sontag's father,
Steve, comes across as
strict and quirky,

House Rules: A Memoir |
Bookreporter.com
A compelling, at times
horrifying work that is
impossible to put down,
House Rules will stand
beside Running with Scissors
and The Glass Castle as a
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memoir that cracks open the
shell of a desperately
dysfunctional family with
impressive grace and humor.
Rachel Sontag grew up the
daughter of a well liked
doctor in an upper middle
class suburb of Chicago.

House Rules (Audiobook) by
Rachel Sontag | Audible.com
When Sontag broke the rules,
regardless of circumstance,
he would verbally abuse her
for hours, dictating letters
of apology from her to him
("I am a selfish, rotten,
worthless brat," etc.).
Sontag's mother, Ellen,
reneged on plans to divorce
him for years, perhaps
partly because Stephen
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prescribed her into
complacency with lithium.
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